
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: December 14, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Mowing and Grounds

 Maintenance for Suttree Landing Park 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: January 6, 2023, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Will this contract only be for mowing? 
 
Response: This contract will be for mowing and basic grounds maintenance during the non-
mowing season. Landscaping Services for Suttree Landing Park are covered under a separate 
contract.  
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